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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Re:  Response to Letter from Michael H. Hartsock on March 19, 2008 

 

Reference:  Mid-Year Report (1/1/07 - 6/30/07) and Year-End Report (7/1/07 - 12/31/07) 

 

We have amended our Statement of Organization to show that we are not a subordinate  committee of the Democratic Party 

(see FEC-337543).  We are a committee that supports/opposes more than one Federal candidate.  Therefore, the percentage 

box marked on Schedule H1 of the 2007 mid-year and year-end reports is correct. 


